ASHEVILLE AREA PIANO FORUM
STUDENT ASSISTANCE FOR CONTINUING PRIVATE PIANO LESSONS for 2024-'25

Note: All parts of Application are due by May 31, 2024 to the Student Assistance Chairperson

Student Application and Instructions
1) Student’s Name:
2) Parent or Guardian:
3) Home Address:
4) Phone Number:
5) Student’'s Age:_ (18 or Under) 6) School: 7) Grade:
8) Piano Teacher:
9) Number of Years Studied :

10) Assistance Amount Requested:
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REQUIREMENTS:
1) Students applying must study piano with a current member of the Asheville Area Piano Forum.

2) Student applicants should demonstrate commitment to piano study by participating in a
performance event. Examples of these events are the Asheville Piano Competition, AAPF
Student Recitals, teacher recitals, and NCMTA Performance Festival. Comment sheets or
recital programs should be used for documentation. The applicant or teacher must send copies
of the documentation to the Student Assistance (SA) Chairperson by the May 31st deadline.

3) Financial Need must be demonstrated by the parent or guardian’s submission of one of the
following items: the first two pages of the most recent Federal Income Tax Return; a copy of
medicaid card; or, proof of free and reduced lunch. Include a statement describing the family’s
financial need and send the information to the SA Chairperson by the May 31st deadline.

Note: Private financial information remains confidential with the SA committee and will be
destroyed following action by that committee.

4) The applicant’s piano teacher is to fill out and submit the Teacher Evaluation Form to the SA
Committee Chairperson by the May 31" Deadline.

Submit all parts of the Continuing Private Piano Lessons Application to SA Chairperson,
Carol McCollum, by email: camcc27@gmail.com. or send by USPS to this address:
Carol McCollum, SA Chairperson
16 Deva Glen Rd.
Asheville, NC 28804
(When emailing or mailing the SAC please put the following in the subject line of an
email, or on the mailing envelope: AAPF Continuing Private Piano Lessons).

Please direct questions to Carol McCollum, SAC, as shown above.
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